
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, February 25, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Corn Dog on a Stick  
 Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  
 Salad Bar   
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   None Today 
     

1. Boys Volleyball Pre-Tryout Clinic – Next Tuesday and Thursday afterschool, come work 

on your serving, passing, setting and attacking before the upcoming tryout.  Get your 

permission slip signed and into the main office before the first clinic date.  
 

2. Join Gurrie Writers Club for our meeting TODAY from 3:15-4:00 p.m. in the culinary arts 

room.  Writers Club focuses on the writing process and its different aspects for fiction, 

non-fiction, creative writing, poetry, and more!  Writers of all levels are welcome to 

attend!  If you have any questions or need more information, please see Mr. 

Walsen.  See everyone after school!  

 

3. There is an EMM Meeting Tuesday after school for students who want to make dinner 

at Lincoln Park Community Shelter on Friday, March 8th.  This is a super fun service 

project so make sure you attend the meeting Tuesday after school to get information 

and permission slip.  The meeting will be in Mrs. Kulaga's room Tuesday, not Monday, at 

3:15pm. 

 

4. Attention all underwater robotics stem club members there Is no meeting today. We 
will meet tomorrow, Tuesday, after school for any changes needed to your ROVs before 
the pool on Thursday. Again we will meet tomorrow there is No meeting today.  

 

5. The wrestling team was able to move on 7 individuals to sectionals this past weekend at 

the regional tournament. Congratulations to first place finishers Claudio Rodriguez and 

Daniel Lee. Second place finishers include Victor Herrejon, Roland Connelly, Jackson 

Garelli, and Calum Rodgers. Great job Gurrie wrestlers and good luck this Saturday! 

 

6. Math Olympiad second practice will take place after school Tuesday February 26th in 

room A208. If you cannot attend please see Miss Zalewska before school for more 

details. 

 

7. Attention 8th grade students: Graduation Retakes are this Thursday, February 28th.  

 


